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Well, we are a week away from the LONGEST day of the year… AND the first day 
of summer.  What are the chances of that happening on the same day?  It’s a good 
thing, because your board members and committee members are working hard to 
prepare for and promote our upcoming VOLVOS AT THE GILMORE VI to be held 
at the Gilmore Car Museum and the Grand Rapids area the weekend of August 12-
13. 
  
The board and committees held a special meeting on Tuesday, June 14, at 4 pm in 
the southeast corner of the state in the Wooden Boat Capital of the World…… 
Algonac, MI, home of the original Chris Craft Corporation. More than 250,000 
wooden boats were built in this area from the 1890s until the early 1970s.  
  
The following  photos were taken by John Northup at the 
meeting:  https://picasaweb.google.com/102693683722660518447/62965189809
73594737 
  
We have a long list of volunteer assignments.  
  
This group of committee chairs is working hard to ensure we have a fun, cost 
effective and memorable event.  Consider giving a little bit of your time to help 
wherever you can..  As you know, many hands make light work!  
  
Special Projects Team 
  
Swap Meet/Used Parts/Laying Out The Field:  contact Al 
Bulgrin, vangrin@comcast.net 
  
Marketing/Promotion:   Bill Bailey, David Irvine, Janet Mendler, Rick Webb 
  
Registration Committee:   Nancy Northup/Penny Bailey 
  
Gifts/Prizes, turning up FUN meter:  taping gift cards under the seats at the 
banquet,  organizing door prizes, etc. NEED COORDINATOR. 
  
Secure additional prizes, donations for raffle.  NEED COORDINATOR 
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If you are interested in assisting any of these people, please let me know. .  
  
Finally, we promised to enter anyone who registers for the show by June 15, 2016 
into a special drawing at the banquet (need not be present to win). We have had 
some success bur it REALLY helps us to know in advance, as well as generate funds 
in advance to ensure we can cover our costs. We are now extending this special 
drawing registration date to Thursday, June 30, 2016. See our web site for 
details… 
  
http://www.greatlakesvolvoclub.org.  
  
We are all getting excited about this show, our sixth in 10 years. Please tell your 
friends, acquaintances, co-workers, and anyone who is interested in cars, to 
consider checking out our show and our club.  We are really working hard to make 
this fun, so please come check us out!  
  
David Irvine 
President 
Great Lakes Chapter, Volvo Club of America 
’73 ES 
jirvine123@yahoo.com 
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